
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller, the City of Newton 
and Newton Public Schools present the 

Newton North High School Field LED Lighting 
Project 

 

 

 

Improved Safety for staff, students, and spectators during games. 

Enhanced Security for staff, students, and all residents whether they are attending a game, running on the track, or 

using the field for passive or active recreation.  

Upgraded Athletic Experience by extending the hours the field can be used, and by providing consistent light levels 

during games or practices. This will also prepare athletes for travel games which are commonly played on lit fields.  

Higher Quality in-person, live-streaming, and recorded spectator experience by providing adequate and consistent light 

levels on the field of play.  

Expanded Asset Flexibility for varied community needs. 

No Light Pollution, Low Energy Consumption, and Minimal Maintenance. 

 

For information please contact us at: nnhsfieldlighting@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

mailto:nnhsfieldlighting@newtonma.gov


or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-
projects/nnhsfieldlighting   

https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-projects/nnhsfieldlighting
https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/current-upcoming-projects/nnhsfieldlighting

